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Authorization of New Capital Improvements Project – The University of North Carolina at 
Charlotte 
 

The Board of Trustees of the University of North Carolina at Charlotte has requested the 

authority to establish a new capital improvements project. 

The project would construct a 250-space parking lot on the west side of campus to serve 

the Harris Alumni Center (opened in 2007) and the Development Center (scheduled to open in 

June 2011).  Work will include site improvements, paving, sidewalks, lighting, and emergency 

phones.  The project, estimated to cost $1,500,000, will be funded from parking receipts.  The 

project is expected to be complete in January 2010. 

It is recommended that this project be authorized and that the method of financing as 

proposed by the University of North Carolina at Charlotte be approved. 

 


